
FOR MORE INFORMATION
Contact Anne McNoe anne.mcnoe@wsp-opus.co.nz or phone 03 769 9431 or
Leanne Scott NZ Transport Agency Communications & Stakeholder Manager 03 964 2870

www.nzta.govt.nz/projects/sh7-ahaura-river-bridge-replacement

OPEN DAY
2–7pm 
Thursday 22 November 2018
Ahaura Community Hall
AHAURA

The project team look forward to welcoming 
everyone with an interest in the project.

November 2018INVITATION

7 Ahaura Bridge replacement
Open Day

The Project Team have been undertaking investigations and working on the design of the 
new bridge. Come along and find out about progress on the design and provide feedback.

http://www.nzta.govt.nz/projects/sh7-ahaura-river-bridge-replacement

